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Input sought on Hiawatha survey

(KNZA)--The city of Hiawatha is seeking feedback on whether trash pickup
should be removed from residential alley's and the city go with curbside pickup
only.

Residents can give their input by responding to a survey on the back of their
September water bill or on-line at the city's Facebook page.

Mayor Bill Collins said at the city commission's August 19 meeting he would like
to get a consensus on how the community feels about the issue and suggested the
survey be conducted.

Commissioners are considering an ordinance that would prohibit the operation of
trash truck's and other heavy duty trucks over a certain weight in residential
alleys.

The issue first came up at the commission's August 5 meeting when

commissioners were informed a resident had voiced concerns about trash trucks
damaging alleys.
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